
Minutes of Special Called Meeting 
South Hopkins Water District 

 
 

 
A special called meeting was held via phone on Friday, July 25, 2025 at 3:00pm. Commissioners 
present were Deborah Duncan and Mike Easley. Meeting was also attended by Kayla Goodaker, 
office manager. It was to discuss and approve the submission of a PWA to PSC as The City of 
Dawson Springs are applying to raise their rates on or before 8/15/2025. Duncan made motion to 
accept and approve the PWA, seconded by Easley. Goodaker will submit all required documents 
to the PSC electronically for approval of the PWA. There being no further business, Duncan 
made motion to adjourn, seconded by Easley.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         ________________________ 
         Deborah Duncan, Treasurer  
 
Attest: 
________________________ 
Mike Easley, Secretary  
 


